Capital Campaign Update – November 12, 2023

Dear Parishioners,

God is so good! Look at all of the things that He is providing for us now in our parish... bathrooms, a 40 Hours Devotion event, power lines coming down, and Thanksgiving!

Good news — our bathrooms will be open by the end of this week, just in time for our 40 Hours Devotion event. Thanks for your patience and financial and prayerful support. This is going to be great for our busy parish.

During this parish year of the National Eucharistic Revival, we get to come and adore Him and spend time with Him, so please make plans to come to our 40 Hours Devotion. I've included the schedule for the weekend below.

You may have noticed that the power lines have finally come down. The cable and fiber lines will also come down soon, and the wooden poles will come out of the ground hopefully by the end of the year.

Last but not least, as Thanksgiving is upon us, we have so much to be grateful for. I am happy to host a meal at the rectory for those who may find themselves alone at Thanksgiving. We have a limited number of seats available, so if you or someone you know would like to join us for a Thanksgiving meal, please contact the parish office as soon as possible so that we can prepare accordingly.

Have a blessed week!

Sincerely in Christ, Fr. Ehli